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Mr. Aroop Dikshit,
78, Main Road,
Jubilee Hills,
Hyderabad
28th September 2013

From,
Vineet Mathur
JFC Solutions
Hyderabad
Dear Mr. Dikshit,
This is concerning your letter dated 10th September 2013 enquiring the internet service providers. In this context, I would like to refer Beam Cable Service Providers. Our organization has been utilizing their services for the past five years. We are satisfied with their service, and they have never given us any chance to complain.
You can check the organizations which are currently employing the services of Beam Cable Service. Before opting for this particular internet service, we had checked with the other service providers. Their connectivity and customer care weren’t as competent. That is the reason why we opted for Beam Cable Service. They have service centers, as well as call centers, spread all over the city and can easily be contacted at any point in time. For further clarifications and data packages, you can contact their customer care directly.
We hope you will select the option that best suits you.
Yours Sincerely,
Vineet Mathur

